
Village of South Blooming Grove 
Board of Trustees 

Public Hearing 
Monday  

October 23, 2017 
7:02 P.M. 

 

Adopted December 26, 2017 
 

 Call to order 
 

o Mayor Jeroloman called to order the Village Board Public Hearing at 7:03 pm on October 23, 
2017 regarding the proposed Local Law mandating recycling within the Village, at the South 
Blooming Grove Village Hall located at 811 State Route 208, within the Village of South 
Blooming Grove, and having a mailing address of Monroe, New York.  

 Roll call 
 

The following persons were present:  
o Robert Jeroloman – Mayor 
o John Hickey – Deputy Mayor 
o Dorine Sas – Trustee 
o James Mullany – Trustee 
o James LoFranco – Trustee 
o Joesph McKay – Village Attorney 

 
 
 Public Notice 

 
o The Village Clerk read the public hearing notice regarding the proposed Local Law mandating 

recycling within the Village. 
 
 

 Attorney Comments 
  

o Joe McKay advised about proposed recycling law; in 1992 New York State required Local Law 
to be adopted regarding recycling.  Due to the fact that the Village is part of the town wide district 
for garbage pickup, the Village acknowledges that all residents must comply.   

 
 Public Comments 

o None.  
 

 Adjournment 
 

o Motion to close the public hearing by Trustee Mullany, seconded by Trustee Sas at 7:06 p.m.  
5 Ayes, 0 Nays.  

 
 
 
Minutes respectfully submitted by 
Christine Bodeker, Assistant Clerk  


